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Hi, this is Congresswoman Mariannette Miller-Meeks. 
  
I wanted to be one of the first people to tell you about a huge victory for Iowans. 
  
Recently, the Supreme Court limited the E P A’s vast overreach of authority infringing 
on personal property rights. 
  
For years, I‘ve fought with Iowans against the Waters of the US Rule (WOTUS) 
and this decision is a major victory for private property rights, farmers, homeowners, 
and the rural communities across our great state. 
  
We need to keep up the pressure and eliminate this burdensome regulation from 
Washington once and for all, so farmers have certainty over land use.  
  
As your Congresswoman my top priority is delivering results for you, your family, and 
our region. 
  
If you ever need any assistance, please call my office at 202-225-6576 
 
It's an honor to serve you in Congress. 
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